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To keep everyone safe because of Covid -19 we have had to introduce some changes to the way we 
organise appointments. 
 
These changes include completing the below questionnaire. 
      > 24-48 hours prior to date of planned procedure / attendance 
      > On the day of procedure 
 
If you answer YES to any of the questions, please email OPDhelpline@tuh.ie or phone: (01) 414 2543 
/ (01) 414 2024, with your name, hospital number and phone number and you will be contacted by a 
member of staff to discuss your attendance.  Please do not attend an appointment if you are feeling 
at all unwell, for example: 
 

Have you had any of the following new symptoms in the past 
48 hours? 

YES NO 

Temperature greater than 37.5 C   

Cough   

Sore throat   

Shortness of breath   

Difficulty in breathing   

Cold or flu-like symptoms   

Sudden loss of smell or taste   

Diarrhoea   

Sudden loss of energy   

Have you been in contact with a confirmed case of Covid-19 in 
the past 14 days? 

  

Have you tested positive for Covid-19 in the past 14 days?   

Have any household member had or are awaiting a test for 
Covid-19? 

  

Are you currently isolating due to Covid-19 symptoms?   

Have any household member been advised to self-isolate due 
to Covid-19 symptoms in the past 14 days? 

  

Have you returned from travelling within the last two weeks?   

Are you living in a residential care facility?   

 


